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Currently we are using 
Class B AFFF foam to 
extinguish flammable 
liquids. Examples would 
be gasoline, diesel, and 
alcohol. This foam is now 
being linked to cancer in 
firefighters. It is also very 
expensive to the business 
owner for clean-up, 
disposal afterwards and 
dangerous to the 
environment. 

Concern



Class B Foam



Attorney ad on Facebook



We currently have 12-13 55-gallon 
drums in storage between our station 
and Phillips Distilling.



Our Engine 1 is a Class B 
foam pumper. This was 
primarily purchased for a 
potential fire at Phillips 
Distilling. It is also the 
oldest engine in our fleet. 
It has been demoted to a 
reserve engine since the 
purchase of new engine 2.  



The Fix

Princeton Fire conducted some 
test with a new encapsulating 
agent called F-500.  Here are 
some of the tests that we 
conducted:

Wood Pallets-Class A Foam
• Ordinary Combustion
Gasoline-Class Foam
• Flammable Liquid
Alcohol-Class B Foam
• Flammable Liquid
Magnesium-Class B Foam
• Flammable Solid



Pro’s to switching to F-500

✓Non-Cancerous-Safer for 
firefighters

✓Environmentally safe
✓ Listed on EPA national contingency 

plan for surface cleaning agent.

✓Replaces Class A and Class B 
Foam

✓Less expensive for the dept.
✓ $28.00/gallon vs $52/gallon

✓Shelf life of 15+ years
✓Less clean up costs to the 

owner



Plan

✓Purchase a foam trailer to 
carry the new 
encapsulating agent. 

✓ This will replace engine 1. 
✓Cost of the trailer and foam 

is $55,000.00.



✓ Work with businesses 
to help with the 
funding for the trailer.

✓ Sell engine 1 to 
possibly  help with 
the cost of the trailer.

✓ Use or sell our 
current Class A foam 
and replace with F-
500.

✓ Dispose of our Class B 
foam.



Questions?


